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Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:35:10 AM

Good morning,

The purpose of this email is that I do NOT want an extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022).

The reason that I do not wish for the extension, is that the extension of powers was based on COVID19 deaths
in Queensland. The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such statistics. I do not believe such powers
need be extended as the burden on the health care system is not as dire as it was at that start of the pandemic.

Please consider my voice as a fellow Queenslander.

Kind regards,
Jessica Conti
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